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Dear Customer, 

 
The respect for the environment and the natural resources are a priority for ReeR 

SpA. 
All the production of components, sub assemblies and finished products are made by 
ReeR SpA in accordance Directive 2011/65/EU on the restriction of the use of certain 

hazardous substances in electrical and electronic equipment (RoHS - Restriction of 
Hazardous Substances), recast of the previous Directive 2002/95/EC and subsequent 

amendments introduced by the Delegated Directive 2015/863/EU. 
The company ReeR S.p.A. furthermore declares that: 
 

• Each product by ReeR S.p.A. will continue to comply with the requirements of all 
applicable directives, including if necessary the RoHS Directive. 
 

• Our products already included in the previous Directive or falling under RoHS for 
the first time, as a result of the inclusion of the new category 11 or any changes 

exclusions or applications exempted, will respond to the requirements according 
to the dates indicated by the Directive. 
 

• The parts supplied by us, while respecting the principle of induced conformity, 

will ensure the maintenance of compliance of the finished product within which 
they have to be incorporated. 
 

• The products supplied by us are made, without containing substances with 
restrictions of use as per article 4, paragraph 1, and maximum concentration 
values tolerated by weight in homogeneous materials referred to the Annex II of 

the Directive. 
 

Based on the above statements, ReeR S.p.A. maintains all the necessary actions 
inorder to ensure the continuity of the supply chain and in particular: the updating of 
the necessary information concerning the evolution of the RoHS Directive, the search 

for alternative suppliers in order to ensure continuity of supply, the research and the 
development of alternative substances and processes to ensure customer continuity, 

quality and performance of its products. 
 
Our representatives RoHS, Messrs. Damiano Luetto (dluetto@reer.it) for the Lighting 

Division and Michele Cassina (mcassina@reer.it) for the Safety Division, are at your 
disposal for any further clarification on the matter. 
 

Best regards 

 

Quality Control       HSE Executive 

(Damiano Luetto)       (Michele Cassina) 
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